
From: Ron Bush  

Sent: 24 December 2024 20:46 

To: Planning; David Fowler; Marilyn US Bush  

Cc: Peter Bloxham 

Subject: Objections One Museum Street 

 

This is to second the submissions of Peter Bloxham and Andy Wuensche 

expressing concern about the severe and looming difficulties in the projected 

plans for servicing, delivery, and transport within the Selkirk building site - 

especially, as Wuensche  has noted, 'nearly all ground floor space is devoted 

to rentable usage'. As Grape Street residents who will be directly affected by 

the inadequacies of these plans, we wish to object in the strongest possible 

way to their impracticality. Given the massive disruption of the project as a 

whole, it is unthinkable that so little thought has been given to these lengthy 

logistical problems. 

 

Yours 

 

Marilyn Bush 

Flat Five Queen Alexandra Mansions 

3 Grape Street 

WC2H 8DX 

 

Ron Bush, Emeritus Research Fellow of St. John's College and Drue Heinz 

Professor of American Literature Emeritus, Oxford University 

 

 

 


